
WORKSHOP DISCUSSION ITEMS AT MEETING HELD ON MONDAY, AUGUST 24, 2020 AT 6:00 P.M. IN THE 

SENIOR CITIZENS CENTER. 

 

Present:  Mayor Michael Sidari 

   Trustees Owen Toale, Marguerite Sherman, Todd Bensley, Timothy Elliott 

   Police Chief Chad Kenward, Code Enforcement Officer Daniel Gardner 

   Clerk-Treasurer Deborah Padoleski 

   Attorney Matthew Brooks 

Excused:  Fire Chief Matthew Jackson, DPW Supt. Joseph Perry 

 

The following items were discussed at a workshop session prior to the official Board meeting: 

- Code Enforcement report submitted 

- Police Department report submitted 

- Discussion on potential four-way stop at the corner of West Oak Orchard Street and Gwinn 

Street 

- Tree Board vacancy – advertise for replacement 

- Parks Committee vacancies and possible replacements 

- Planning Board member interviews – two positions vacant 

- NYCOM Fall Training School 9/21 – 9/23 

- Firefighter resignations 

- Zoll cardiac monitors lease 

- Police Reform Task Force 

- Knights-Kaderli request 

- HVAC contract – no proposals received 

- LGS-1 Records Retention Schedule 

- Election Update 

- Alzheimer’s Walk – State Street Park 

 

 

 


